September 13, 2004

VIA E-MAIL

karen@schouse.org
The Honorable Sandra K. McKinney

Clerk of the South Carolina

  House of Representatives

Dear Ms. McKinney:

In compliance with the Life Sciences Act, I am submitting the out-of-state undergraduate student enrollment policy of the College of Charleston.  The College of Charleston Board of Trustees is meeting at the end of September and will adopt a more definitive policy that will be submitted to you and members of the General Assembly the first week of October.  The College of Charleston’s current out-of-state student undergraduate enrollment percentage is 35%.







Sincerely,







Leo I. Higdon, Jr.







President

LIH, jr./jat

Attachment

